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U.S. To Resume Limited Visa Services in
Russia Next Week

December 04, 2017

Alexandra Mudraz / TASS

U.S. consulates in Russia will resume interviews for limited travel visas next week, U.S.
Ambassador Jon Huntsman announced on Monday.

In August, the U.S. Embassy in Russia temporarily suspended processing non-immigrant
visas in response to Russia’s decision to expel U.S. diplomats from the country. Russia’s
decision followed a wave of U.S. sanctions in July.

Related article: U.S. Embassy in Moscow Suspends Non-Immigrant Visas for Russians

“We want Russians to travel to the United States, experience our culture firsthand, study at
our universities and do business with U.S. companies,” Ambassador Jon Huntsman said in a
video accompanying the Embassy’s press release.


https://www.themoscowtimes.com/2025/07/19/us-embassy-suspends-non-immigrant-visas-for-russians
https://ru.usembassy.gov/russia-resumption-limited-visa-services/

Beginning on Dec. 11, limited interviews for non-immigrant visas to the U.S. will be available
at consulates in St. Petersburg, Yekaterinburg and Vladivostok. Non-immigrant visas are
issued to travelers visiting the U.S. temporarily, as opposed to applying for permanent
residency in the country.

In the video, Huntsman notes that the embassy will continue to operate with a reduced staff,
calling it “an unfortunate consequence of Russia’s decision to limit our staffing levels.”
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